From: Andrea Telli [mailto:atelli@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 9:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lynch, Julie; Baronica Roberson; Bannon, B; Ross, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Invitation to Join INELI (Year 2) - Follow-up disclosure

Hi Steve – 

I am following up on the 2nd convening of the International Network of Emerging Library Innovators (INELI) that I attended with Julie Lynch in Santiago, Chile from October 19-24, 2014. Travel was funded through the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation for Global Libraries.

Two days of the convening were spent with innovator presentations. Some of the most thought-provoking included the presentation of the librarian from Uganda who is working with pregnant teenagers (many of whom have been raped and disowned by their families, now living in group homes), offering them educational, health literacy and social opportunities through library services. Another presentation by the representative from Alice Springs, Australia focused on her work with the Maori community, resulting in the publication of a bilingual board book for toddlers. Our own Julie Lynch reported on her oral history and photography project with the refugee community living near Sulzer Library. One day was spent visiting the Central Library of Santiago along with one of their branch libraries. And finally, my own participation in the convening was to present an overview of how to creatively utilize library spaces for community engagement. 

I am truly honored to be a part of this group of extraordinary librarians and library administrators, and thank Brian and the City for providing me the tools to have this incredible opportunity. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Andrea. 

Andrea Telli

Assistant Commissioner of Neighborhood Services

Chicago Public Library

